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NEWSLETTER 
Week 7 Term 4 27 November 2018  

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Big River Film Festival  
The Big River Film Festival was 
held at South Grafton High 
School on 21 November. Both 
classes at Nymboida entered 
films and we came away with 
trophies for ‘Best horror’ & 
’Best use of digital technology’. 
We were able to borrow a 
'Stemshare Kit' which  
provided us with all the latest 
filming equipment including a 
green screen and our students 
relished the opportunity 
of trying out this technology. 
 
‘Get Hooked Fishing Workshop’ 
On Wednesday 5 December , students will be travelling 
by bus to Grafton to participate in a Fishing Workshop 
organised by the Department of Primary Industries.  
The program will introduce students to freshwater and 
marine fishing. Students will ‘picnic in the park’ for 
lunch and then walk across the Grafton bridge to catch 
the bus back to school.  A permission note has been 
sent home today with 
more information.  There 
will be no cost to parents 
for this excursion. 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Fri  30 Nov  Final Swim & Gym  &  Kindy Orientation 
 
Mon 3 Dec  P&C meeting 9.00am at school 
 
Tue 4 Dec  Yr 6 South Grafton HS Orientation 
 
Wed 5 Dec  ‘Get Hooked’ Fishing Workshop 
 
Thu 13 Dec  End of Year Presentation Day  
 
Wed 19 Dec  Students’ last day of school 

Canteen Roster  
 

Fri 30 Nov—Erin 

Fri 7 Dec -  Volunteer Required! 

Our Week 6 Award recipients ! Our Smiley Slip 

winner for     

Week 6 was     

Jacob 

Nymboida Public School parents, carers and 

families are invited to attend the 

2018 Presentation Ceremony 

& Year 6 Farewell 
Thursday 13

 
December 

Presentation ceremony 9.30am 

Followed by end of year celebrations including a    

sausage sizzle, jumping castle, obstacle course      

and waterslide  

Students should come to school in full school 

uniform for the presentation ceremony.  



REMINDERS 

 Outstanding school fees due now 

Final Swim & Gym and Kindergarten Orientation 
This Friday 30 November, will be the final Swim & Gym 
and Kindergarten orientation sessions.  
 
New Back To School Hub 
The new Back To School Hub on the department's web-
site is a 'one-stop-shop' for parents, featuring a compre-
hensive range of practical resources on topics including 
starting school, learning resources, family wellbeing and 
additional needs, as well as all the most commonly asked 
questions, top tips and essentials like: 
catchment areas 
school starting age 

term dates 
immunisation 

transport to and from school. 
Please use the link  education.nsw.gov.au/backtoschool 
 
Toys/Backpacks for Coonamble 
Thank you to the parents and community members who 
donated backpacks and toys for the Kindergarten children 

at Coonamble PS.  They 
are being collected     
today for delivery to the 
students. 
 
Enjoy your week. 
Louise Hankinson 
 

The Nymboida PS P&C will be holding a meeting next 
Monday 3 December at 9.00am.   
We would like to welcome any new parents or              
community members who would like to come along and 
see what we do to help our  students and school.  There 
are many ways parents and carers can assist no matter 
how small.  
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https://education.nsw.gov.au/backtoschool
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/practical-help-for-parents-and-carers?utm_campaign=backtoschool&utm_medium=vanity&utm_source=various

